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Thinking Skills Day 
“There were nine of us who 
went to the Thinking Skills Day 
at Maidstone Grammar School 
for Girls recently.  We had four 
activities which were “Bridge 
Making”, “Gender”, “Brazil” and 
“Racism”.  We all enjoyed each 
activity we were given.  Our 
favourite activity was the bridge 
making.  It was challenging to 
make a bridge from spaghetti, 
marshmallows, paper and 
sellotape.  We worked in groups 
of five and our bridges had to 
hold some 50g weights.  Our 
bridge held 250g and was the 
best!  We enjoyed the day and 
would love to do it again.”  
Report from the children who 
attended. 
 

 
 
 

Carol Concerts 
Today KS1 and KS2 held Carol 
Concerts at Tonbridge Baptist 
Church. 
 
Miss Wilson said, “The KS1 
children sang beautifully, 
remembered all the words and 
everything went extremely well.  
Well done everyone!” 
 

 
 
 

 
“The whole of KS2 have been 
working very hard to learn the 
songs and prepare a small 
presentation based on  
 
Christmas traditions.  Some 
highlights were Jingle Bells 
played on the flute and French 
horn and Dragon class’ fantastic 
dance! 
 
We would like to thank Miss 
Kingsnorth for working so hard to 
put together what turned out to be 
a fabulous performance.  Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New 
Year.”  Report by Head Girl, Ellie 
and Head Boy, Joshua. 
 

 
 
Text Santa 
Today we have raised £220.67 for 
Text Santa.  We will be making 
our donation in January, so if you 
haven’t given yet but would like 
to, there is still a chance to do so.  
You can hand your donation in to 
the school office.  Thank you. 
 
PTFA Family Fun Night 
Much fun and laughter was had at 
the showing of Arthur Christmas 
last Friday.  The PTFA raised 
£103.31.  Thank you for your 
support. 
 

 
 
 
Newsletters & Bulletins 
Please note this final reminder 
that from January we will no 
longer be issuing hardcopies of 
our newsletters and weekly 
bulletins.  Please could you 
ensure that, if you haven’t already 
done so, you let the school office 
have your email address.  If you 
have given us your email address  

 
but you are not receiving emails 
from the school please let us 
know and we will update our 
records.  If you do not have an 
email account then a small supply 
of newsletters and bulletins will be 
available each week in the leaflet 
stand in the school office.  
 

 
Lost Property 
Please note that any unclaimed, 
unnamed lost property from this 
term will now be recycled.  School 
uniform will be added to the 
second hand sale stock.  Any 
non-uniform items will be taken to 
a local charity shop. 
 
Angel Centre Activity 
The Angel Centre will be holding 
a trampolining and badminton 
afternoon for 8-15 year olds, from 
2.00 p.m. until 5.00 p.m. on 
Monday 21st December.  For 
information and bookings please 
call 01732 359966. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

A Very Merry Christmas 

and a Happy New Year 

from All the Staff at 

Cage Green. 

 
We look forward to seeing you 
on Monday 4th January 2016! 
 

 



 


